Lindsey Ozbolt

From: Brenda Larsen

Sent: Friday, August 15, 2014 12:04 PM

To: 'dick.landen@aol.com’; Lindsey Ozbolt
Subject: SV-14-00001

Good morning,
In regard to the Landen Shoreline Variance noted above, | have the following comments/requirements:

The ‘bridge’ does not need to be rated for 75,000 Ibs., but must be posted with the load capacity.
The sign for the load capacity shall be no smaller than 6"x8” and may be brown in color with cream lettering.

Thank you,

Brenda Larsen
Fire Marshal
509-062-7000
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